CERTIFICATE OF COMPLETION

Northwest Booster Station

Ankeny, Iowa

October 21, 2019

This is to certify that the construction improvements on the Northwest Booster
Station project have been completed in substantial compliance with the plans and
specifications for the project. The final contract amount is $2,347,376.15. I hereby
recommend acceptance of the project.

The Contractor, Engineer and Owner have noted that the pressure sensor on the
supply header has a small leak. Due to the need to take the entire booster station
off line, all parties have agreed to allow this to remain in its current condition. If
this leak persists to the level that the booster station is not properly functioning,
the Contractor has agreed to make necessary repairs at that time. If this leak is still
present in any capacity after the construction of a planned water tower, the
booster station could be taken off line and the Contractor has agreed to make the
necessary repairs at that time.

Respectfully submitted,
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H.R. Veenstra Jr.

President, Project Manager
Veenstra & Kimm, Inc.
Iowa License Number 9037



